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During the first quarter of 2021, FSU used the remaining funds from the initial HEERF I award 
of $1,962,520 for both housing awards and emergency awards, with 3,911 students being 
eligible. Housing awards of $375 were made to 1,421 students totaling $532,875. Students 
had to apply for the emergency awards, indicating the amount they were seeking and had to 
provide proof of their expenses. They also had to show that they were eligible for Title IV 
assistance. The applications were reviewed by one of three FSU Vice Presidents, with awards 
being made up to a maximum of $3,000. 114 awards were made to 113 distinct students (two 
students received a supplemental award upon providing further information) for $173,832.05. 

 
Upon extinguishing the funds from FSU’s initial HEERF I award, the University began to use the 
$520,000 from the subaward it received from the University of Maryland Global Campus 
(UMBC). Using the same criteria, 70 housing awards were made to students totaling $26,250 
and 318 emergency funding awards were made to 313 students for $493,750. 

 
Upon extinguishing those funds, FSU began using the funds it received from the HEERF II 
award. Through March 31, one last housing award was made for $375 and 26 emergency 
awards were made to 26 students for $44,822.23. 

 
During the first quarter of 2021, 1,562 awards were made to 1,435 distinct students for 
$751,904.28 from the two HEERF awards to FSU. If you include the $520,000 subaward from 
UMGC, 1,950 awards were made to 1,541 individual students for $1,271,904.28. Since FSU 
received the first HEERF award last April, 4,077 awards have been made to 2,008 distinct 
students for $2,527,717.23. 


